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Comments: To Whom it May Concern:

 

My name is Nate Martin, a fourth generation Wyomingite, Laramie homeowner, and trustee on the Albany County

School Board (writing as a concerned citizen). I am writing to oppose the proposed LAVA project in the Medicine

Bow National Forest. The project exhibits a cartoonish lack of transparency and lack of response to public input.

It would create too many new roads (sure, they're allegedly "temporary," but harmful nevertheless) and it would

impact too dramatically thew new swaths of roadless areas left in those mountains. Please, cancel-or at least

slow way, way down-the project. 


